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From: Chris France

Sent: 14 September 2017 11:38

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning item for the LAF

To note support for this application by LAF. (NYM/2017/0593/R3.)

C

From: Richard Gunton
Sent: 14 September 2017 10:53

Cc: Chris France

Subject: RE: Planning item for the LAF

Good morning Alison

| think we can deal with this quite easily. This is an improvement which was discussed and approved by
LAF when the working group was considering what needed to be done in the vicinity of the mine.

| will speak to the planning team as to how this can best be brought to members attention as part of the

report to Planning Committee.

| will get back in touch if more is needed, but if you don’t hear from me please assume that it is in hand.

Hope all is well with you
Richard

Richard Gunton
Director (Park Services)

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York

YO62 5BP

Tel +44 (0)1439 772700
Fax +44 (0)1439 770691

Web: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 12 September 2017 17:02
To: Richard Gunton

Subject: Fw: Planning item for the LAF

Hello Richard,

| have had an out of office email from Vanessa to 25th September so when she comes back that would not

give enough time for her to deal with this. Can you or someone else deal with this?




Best wishes,
Alison

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 4:35 PM
To: Vanessa Burgess
Subject: Planning item for the LAF

Hello Vanessa,

| would like to propose to the LAF that the LAF issue a letter of support for planning application
NYM/2017/0593/R3. This relates to making a safer crossing of the A171 for walkers, horse riders and
cyclists to better connect the bridleway at Moorcock Farm with the bridleway on the opposite (northern)
side of the A171. Comments need to be in by 29.09.17.

What is the procedure to do this?

Best wishes,
Alison





